Donald Harris,
Harris and Sons Co,
Florida-32224
USA
June 04, 2011
Dear Mr. Harris,
With this letter I would to invite you to make a contribution towards the church renovation and restructuring plan. I have heard a lot about your interest to make religious contribution. Today, God has once again provided you opportunity to make a contribution towards him.
The renovation of the church will help to improve the condition of church and the restructuring of church will bring out more space in the church so that more number of people can take part in prayer.
We hope that you contribution towards this will make our task easier to do. You can send your contribution to the address provided below.
Thank You,
Sincerely,
David Thompson,
Father of Church,
Atlantic Beach, 8001,
Florida-32224
USA

